
 

 

Reference number: HS2-EW-BBV-Ph1-Ar-No-N1-Traf-5-16/04/2021 

Balfour Beatty Vinci (BBV) is working in partnership with HS2 Ltd to build the new railway in 

this area. We will be crossing over a section of the M216 public footpath with plant and 

machinery. In addition, the early works contractor for HS2 – a joint venture between Laing 

O’Rourke and Murphy and Sons (LM) – will be undertaking ecological mitigation work in this 

area. We will need to close this section of the M216 to ensure the safety of our staff and the 

public. 

 

This section of the footpath is marked red on the map below. A marshalled diversion is in 

place to manage the interface between the public and HS2 construction work. This 

marshalled diversion will allow us to keep users of the footpaths safe as we build HS2 at this 

location.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The timeframes in this notification may be subject to change and consents. For the latest 

information, please refer to hs2insolihull.co.uk and road signs. 

If you have a question about HS2 or our works, please contact our HS2 Helpdesk team 

on 08081 434 434 or email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

 

M216 public footpath closure  
Summer to Autumn 2021 

 
High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. 
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http://www.hs2insolihull.co.uk/

